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SANDOVAL COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING  

 
Pursuant to the Open Meetings Act, NMSA 1978, Section 10-15-1 
H.2, “Limited Personnel Matters,” the Sandoval County Board of 
Commissioners will convene as a Committee of the Whole in Closed 
Session to Conduct an Interview for the Position of County Attorney.  
 
The Special Meeting will be held at 4:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday, February 21, 2018, in the 3rd Floor Conference Room, 
County Administration Building, 1500 Idalia Road, Bernalillo, NM.   
For more information, call the County Manager’s Office at (505) 867-
7538. 
  

 
AGENDA 

 
1. Welcome by Chairman David Heil 

 
2. Closed Session 

 
A. 4:00 pm to 5:00 pm 

Discuss Limited Personnel Matters to Conduct a Interview for the Position of 
County Attorney in Accordance with the Open Meetings Act, NMSA 1978, 
Section10-15-1(H)(2). 
 

 
3. Conclude 
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